
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

9/8/2020 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the Farwell ISD 

Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Jason Schilling, Ryan Williams, Ashley Nichols, Joe Jaime, 

Brandon Foster, Vince Smith, and Eric McElroy. 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm with prayer by Joe Jaime, followed by the pledge. 

Principals report given by Tonya O’Neill, Kristy White, and Coby Norman.  Enrollment at 537.  

School off to a good start.   

Shane Perkins, Athletic Director, gave monthly athletic calendar report of upcoming sporting 

events. 

Tim Kasel, maintenance director, gave report on watering the grounds.  Will be adding an 

additional water take to help. 

Huseman Builders gave a tour of the construction.  Progress made so far.  Reported that they 

hoped to be finished by Spring Break. 

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Brandon Foster to approve the selection of 

Superintendent Appraisal Form A for this school years’ evaluation.  Motion passed all in favor. 

No action taken on Resolution for attendance on Distance learning. 

Superintendent Colby Waldrop, gave information on building construction.  Start of school 

news.  Discussion of future need for more water to use on school grounds.  District FFA meeting 

on September 15th in our new Multi-Purpose room. 

Next board meeting on October 13, 2020, @ 7:00pm.   

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Brandon Foster to adjourn meeting.  Motion 

passed all in favor. 

 

 

 


